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Significant Dates Coming Up





Friday 27th September at 10:30am – Year 6 Class Assembly





Wednesday 9th, 16th and 23rd October at 2:45pm – Parent Reading sessions for Reception and Key Stage 1





Thursday 3rd October at 9am: Parent Maths Lessons for Year 6





Friday 11th October at 10:30am – Year 5 Class Assembly





Friday 18th October at 10:30 – Harvest Service at St Marks (Years 1 – 6)





Thursday 24th October – Parents Evening (more details nearer the time)








We have had a very smooth start to the school year, you would be very impressed with how well the children are settling into their new classes and how much work they have already completed!


I know that a lot of letters/forms have been sent home in the last couple of weeks – the beginning of the year is when school has to update all the information on the system.  It is a great help if these forms can be filled in and returned to the school office as soon as possible.  If you think you have mislaid a form, please contact the school office, who will be more than happy to give you a new form.      A gentle reminder to sign up for clubs on a Monday morning, as they fill up fast.  Thank you to the staff, who run the after school clubs voluntarily.








Experiencing Harvest at St. Mark’s


Winshill Village Primary and Nursery School is lucky enough to have a close working relationship with St. Mark’s Church.  This year some of the classes have been invited to take part in Harvest Activities at the Church – these will take place at the following times:


Tuesday 15th October 


9:30 am - Year 2


1pm - Year 6


Wednesday 16th October 


1pm - Year 5


Thursday 17th October 


9:30am - Year 4


1pm - Year 3





Class Assemblies





Last year, we introduced class assemblies to Winshill Village Primary and Nursery School.  This gave the children the opportunity to “perform” in front of their peers and show off all the incredible work they had done in class.  This year, we are giving parents the opportunity to see their child’s assembly.  Each class will have one assembly in the year.  


This term Year 6, Year 5 and Year 2 will be performing their assemblies – please keep an eye out for the dates.


Assemblies start at 10:30am and last for about 10 minutes.
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